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May 1, 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens: 

 

I hope you are enjoying the week.   

 

At a recent meeting of the Board of Education’s Communication Subcommittee, I was asked to 

prepare a summary explanation regarding the role and responsibilities of the Board of Education and 

Superintendent of Schools.   

 

Additionally, I was asked to clarify the most expeditious way by which you, as parents and concerned 

citizens, can go about having your questions and/or concerns addressed.  

 

Summary responses to both requests have been attached to this message for your use.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and enjoy a productive week. 

 

I remain very truly yours, 

 

Gary 
Gary S. Mala 

Superintendent of Schools 

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Avon Public Schools 
34 SIMSBURY ROAD 

AVON, CONNECTICUT 06001 

TEL: (860) 404-4700 

gmala@avon.k12.ct.us 
 

Gary S. Mala 
                                SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 


